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I have given Ms. Hinkle materials to share with you so that you can continue to work on your child’s speech and language goals while school is out of session. If you have any questions or are interested in additional homework, please get in touch. I will be available by e-mail at ehubbard@madisonschools.k12.mi.us over the next few weeks.

Hope you are all staying well. I look forward to seeing your students when school re-opens.





Sincerely,
Emma Hubbard
Speech-Language Pathologist

